AFP Chapter Lobby Week is August 5-9, 2024! We’re asking our U.S. chapters to schedule meetings this week with their elected officials to discuss issues important to the nonprofit sector. Check out resources to help you advocate for legislation that will incentivize charitable giving. https://afpglobal.org/lobbyweek2024 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________

Want to help stop declines in charitable giving? Join AFP August 5-9 for Chapter Lobby Week, a dedicated week for chapters to meet with their elected officials to discuss legislation that will incentivize charitable giving and reverse declines in small individual donations. Check out resources and learn how to join the effort: https://afpglobal.org/lobbyweek2024
____________________________________________________________________________________________

Attention all U.S. AFP chapter members:
Get involved in AFP’s fourth annual Chapter Lobby Week, August 5-9! This year, our goal is to restore the universal charitable deduction. Learn more about how to schedule meetings with your Congresspeople and advocate for issues important to the nonprofit sector. https://afpglobal.org/lobbyweek2024


Get involved with AFP’s fourth annual Chapter Lobby Week, August 5-9, and help us restore the universal charitable deduction!
Find all the resources you need including fact sheets, toolkits, and more: https://afpglobal.org/lobbyweek2024


You can help us restore the universal charitable deduction by getting involved with AFP’s Chapter Lobby Week!
Join your fellow U.S. AFP chapters, August 5-9, for meetings with your elected officials, advocating for legislation that will incentivize charitable giving. Prepare for Lobby Week with fact sheets and toolkits on the AFP website. https://afpglobal.org/lobbyweek2024


